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Purpose/Objective  
Introduce the RFFA Outcomes Evaluation report, and project selection process covering the next 
five months 
 
 
Outcome  
JPACT will have an understanding of the information available to them in identifying projects to 
receive funding and be aware of the timeline for decision making. 
 
 
What has changed since JPACT last considered this issue/item? 
The Regional Flexible Funds Allocation occurs on a three-year cycle. The previous funding 
allocation occurred in 2019. The main difference for JPACT to be aware of is the inclusion of Trails 
Bond funding in this allocation cycle. There is up to $20 million available for Trails projects due to 
voters approving a 2019 Metro Parks and Nature bond measure. This is in addition to the 
approximately $47.35 million available in federal transportation dollars. Since the Trails Bond 
funding is a one-time funding opportunity, Metro created a single application and evaluation 
process for both funding sources. While the Trails Bond funding is not ultimately a JPACT decision, 
they will be asked to provide input on how to coordinate project selection between the two funding 
sources. 
 
 
What packet material do you plan to include?  
Staff memo, 2025-27 Regional Funding Allocation Outcomes Evaluation report, slide deck 
 
 
 

Agenda Item Title: 2025-2027 Regional Flexible Funds Allocation Outcomes Evaluation report 

Presenters: Dan Kaempff 

Contact for this worksheet/presentation: Dan Kaempff daniel.kaempff@oregonmetro.gov 

 

 


